
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/6/2013 4:38:39 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: construction issues 

Liza 

Just left a VM. I think we might reach a better resolution if we can connect the individual with 
the construction manager asap. That way they can walk through the consftuction site and 
directly discuss concerns and - perhaps - come up with some ideas to address them that will 
work within the city construction and traffic rules. 

Perhaps Monday? 

I'm happy to coordinate that if you are agreeable to making the connection? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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